
Bulletin No. 1055
Friday 15th September 2023

@LadyLanePark

Dear parents,
 
We have had a very busy week in school, and it has been a pleasure to see everyone becoming 
more familiar with their routines.  I have been extremely impressed with the fantastic attitude all 
our pupils have demonstrated since returning to school in September.

On Tuesday morning, we had our first Nursery Stay & Play which was all about Sensory Play. We 
welcomed new families and their children and gave them the opportunity to find out for 
themselves why our parents really love our Nursery. Mrs Kernick was delighted to say that following 
the session, we have some new children starting Nursery very soon. 

On Tuesday afternoon, our Under 9’s had a Tag Rugby fixture at home against Ghyll Royd.  All the 
pupils playing were a credit to our school, they played with enthusiasm and skill.  Thank you to all 
our spectators, it really does mean a lot to us and our pupils when people are able to come along 
and support.  Thank you to Mr Mallon for organising the fixtures, he is busy planning the next one!

On Wednesday, our Early Years and Infant department held their Phonics meetings in school. Thank 
you to all the parents who were able to attend this informative evening, please do not worry if you 
couldn't make it – all the information will now be available to view on your Form page on Class 
Dojo.

On Thursday morning, The Friends of Lady Lane ran their first ‘New to You’ uniform sale; raising 
over £600! I would like to thank all the parents who were involved in supporting the sale, whether it 
be arriving very early to set up, donating uniform to be sold or visiting the sale to buy uniform. 
Thank you also to members of The Friends, we are very grateful for all that you do.

This morning in our Merit Assembly, I was delighted to present not just pupils but also some 
teachers with a Merit Certificate.  All our staff are amazing, they put their heart and soul into 
everything they do for our children.  So far, Miss Raw, Miss Mansfield and Mr Nazir have been 
nominated by their colleagues for the Merit.

Finally, I would like to say an enormous thank you to the Eaton family for their kind donation of 
reading books for our school library; I am sure our children will make great use of them and enjoy 
reading these.

I do hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Arnold & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery



Our Learning this week

Form 1 visited our 
school library whereby 

our head librarian 
showed them how to use 

their new library cards

Form 2
Writing simple 

sentences 
about  family  m

embers

Form 3
Have been 

'partitioning' in 
Maths this week 

using part-
whole models

KG
Investigating their 

senses and developing 
their fine motor skills 
by cutting up herbs 

and flowers

Nursery - exploring outdoor provision



Our Learning this week

LVI
Learning about negative number lines 

in Mathematics

Form 5 have been creating Stone 
Age drawings and creating artwork 

in 'caves' under their desks

Form 4 – Learning 
about their local 

area

UVI
Have been 

discussing and 
writing a formal 

letter based on the 
novel 'Carries War'



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 18th September – Friday 22nd September 2023

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Neapolitan 
Pasta

Sausage Roll, 
Diced 

Potatoes & 
Vegetables

Roast Chicken 
Dinner

Chilli & Rice Fish Fingers, 
Chips & beans

Chocolate 
Crispy Bun

Rainbow Jelly 
& Peaches

Cookies Lemon Drizzle 
Sponge

Chocolate 
Brownie

Vegetarian 
& Halal 
option

Vegetarian & 
Halal option

Vegetarian & 
Hala Option 

If you have not yet connected to Class 
Dojo, or are having difficulty doing this – 
please contact the office or speak to your 
teacher.    

Class Dojo is an essential source of 
information and communication for all our 

families.

Outdoor Learning
and playtimes









Young Voices  Songbook

All Juniors who love singing can sign up now for a place 
at the Young Voices Concert, in Sheffield on 

Monday February 19th 2024.

Rehearsals from November,  after school on Thursdays.



Giggleswick Senior School Open Day Invitation 
- Year 7 to 13
Saturday 14 October 2023
9.30 - 11.30am
We believe the best way to get a real feel for life at Giggleswick is by 
visiting us. Meet our staff, pupils and current parents, tour the school with 
a pupil, visit a boarding house, enjoy a presentation from our Headmaster, 
Mr Sam Hart, and finish your visit with a delicious brunch!
Secure your place here.

If you have any questions, or you would prefer to arrange a personal visit 
instead, please call our Admissions Manager, Katie Mallalieu-Black on 
01729 893000 or email admissions@giggleswick.org.uk, she is very happy 
to help.

Read about our 2023 A Level and GCSE Results here
Read the highlights of our latest "Excellent" ISI judgement here
Find out more about our 2023/24 CASE Programme
Secure your place at our Open Day here

https://giggleswick.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b4b1b71014f9ea918e9bb32c1&id=f5be4e796f&e=745ef6edfb
https://giggleswick.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b4b1b71014f9ea918e9bb32c1&id=53e45212bd&e=745ef6edfb
https://giggleswick.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b4b1b71014f9ea918e9bb32c1&id=59c93dec38&e=745ef6edfb
https://giggleswick.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b4b1b71014f9ea918e9bb32c1&id=a46ae40c1d&e=745ef6edfb
https://giggleswick.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=b4b1b71014f9ea918e9bb32c1&id=d8da0e0554&e=745ef6edfb
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